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To whom it may concern,  
 
I am more than happy to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Staco Electric Company.  
Since its establishment in 1971, Staco Electric has emerged as a leader in the industry, earning a well-
deserved reputation for being one of the Midwest’s most experienced and highly recommended electric 
service providers. 
 
Staco Electric Company’s standout strength lies in its ability to deliver comprehensive electrical and 
technical systems tailored to the specific requirements of each project. Whether undertaking 
maintenance, commercial services, or residential installation, the team consistently displays a high level 
of expertise. Their commitment to constructing high-efficiency systems, designed for optimal cost-
effectiveness, reflects a dedication to providing energy-efficient, top-tier solutions.   
 
In the realm of industrial electrical services, Staco Electric Company’s experienced and highly trained 
staff consistently demonstrate proficiency in installing and maintaining electrical systems, minimizing 
unplanned shutdowns and equipment failures. Their approach to installation and new construction 
ensures that every electrical project is executed with precision and in strict compliance with industry 
standards. This is a true testament to Staco Electric Company’s commitment to its employees, offering 
extensive training opportunities and fostering a growth-oriented culture.    
 
I cannot recommend Staco Electric Company enough to anyone who is looking for reliable, high-quality 
electrical services. With Staco Electric Company as your partner, you can rest assured your electrical 
requirements will be up to code while matching your vision.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Christine Parsons,  
Strategic Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 
  


